
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

First meeting of the academic year: 

Friday 23rd September 2022 

What was discussed? 

 

• Welcomed and congratulated children 
on being elected as their class eco reps. 

• Badges distributed and put on – try not 
to lose or break them. 

• Discussed arrangements for meetings 
every two/three weeks and how the 
year sixes will collect and return the 
KS1 children before and after meetings.  

• We will continue to meet the training 
room for future meetings. 

• Discussed the requirement for eco reps 
to make an ‘eco box’ for the classroom 
to collect eco suggestions from each 
class. 

• Discussed the school eco board and 
that Mrs Smith will be coming round to 
take photos of members to be 
displayed. 

• Discussed Shelley our eco turtle and 
her role in encouraging eco reps to 
carry out eco tasks at home and out and 
about when they are chosen to look 
after her for the week.  

• Our next meeting will be a litter pick of 
the school grounds and both reps can 
attend if they wish. 

 

Next steps: 

• The new year 6 reps are to collect KS1 
children as part of their new role for the 
next meeting and return them safely. 

• Please make an eco-box for the 
classroom and bring to the next meeting. 

• Mrs smith will kindly check medical 
needs/photo permissions and take 
photos for the eco board.  

• Shelley to go home with Frazer from 
Zultanite for a week – return on Friday 
please. 

• Next meeting will be a litter pick – dress 
warmly. 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

All new main reps and deputy reps attended.  

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 

Moonstone and Quartz who still needed to vote 
for their eco reps. 

  

When and where is the next meeting? 

 

The training room on Friday 16th October 2:45 - 
3:15. pm – sorry I can’t do this Friday as I have 
a meeting! 

 

 


